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Division of Operations 
6333 Lansing Road  
Lansing, MI  48917 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Questions regarding this  
Maintenance Advisory  
should be directed to: 
 
Carl Fedders, Engineer 
Roadway Operations Unit 
Phone; 517-335-6776 or   
FedderC@michigan.gov  
 
 
Kristian Foondle, Rail 
Safety Manager 
Office of Rail  
Phone: 517-648-7588 
FoondleK@michigan.gov 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Snow Plowing Near Railroad Crossings 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Please refer to the Michigan Department of Transportation's 
Rail Safety bulletin located in the link below for tips regarding 
snow removal and de-icing at and around railroad crossings: 
 
  
Rail Safety Bulletin: Tips when Plowing at Railroad Crossings  
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https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/-/media/Project/Websites/MDOT/Travel/Mobility/Rail/Safety-Regulation/Railroad-Crossing-Snowplow-Tips.pdf?rev=7f11ccb528f544458081976682ef8407&hash=E431F7064995A2F305B5910A4D85D8A0
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